
The Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) requires the 

following screenings for students in grades Pre-K, K, 1, and 2. 

 
1. All Pre-K students need hearing and vision screenings conducted. 

 

2. All K students need hearing screenings conducted. Vision screens will be conducted on  

those student who have not turned in a recent vision exam to the nurse.  

 

3. All 1st graders will have a hearing screening conducted.  

 

4. All 2nd graders will have both hearing and vision screens conducted. 

 

5. Any new student to the district needs both hearing and vision screens conducted.  

 

6. Any student that is in the special education program should have hearing and vision 

screened annually. 

 

7. Any teacher referrals will have the appropriate screening. 

 

 *Any student that has an eye exam within the past 12 months on file or actively sees an 

eye doctor will not be screened.  

 

Please note: Any new student to the state of Illinois must have an eye exam by a licensed 

optometrist or ophthalmologist by an Illinois physician.  

 

If you have any objections to these screenings, please contact the school nurse as soon as 

possible at 815-624-8585.  

 

Thank you!  

 

Nursing Staff 


